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On Wednesday 5th July 2023, a joint rescue training was held with the Akita Coast 

Guard Department and Akita City Fire Department at the Akita Port site in Akita 

Offshore Wind Co., Ltd. We are making daily efforts to build a safety system by 

holding voluntary training at offshore installation sites, etc., and have been 

discussing with the Akita Coast Guard Department and Akita City Fire Department 

on how to support emergency situations. This time the joint training was held as 

part of that. 

This training was held considering a situation of rescuing a worker who collapsed 

during maintenance work in offshore site. A helicopter rescuer from the Japan 

Coast Guard landed on the access ship, and then transferred to offshore site 

together with firefighters. The stretcher carrying the worker was lowered onto the 

access vessel, then it was hoisted onto a helicopter and transported. Our company 

was responsible for the crane work when unloading the stretcher from the 

offshore site to the access ship and the navigation support of the access ship. This 

will be the first rescue training in Japan which collaborated with the Japan Coast 

Guard at an offshore wind farm. 

We will continue to cooperate with related parties and strive for stable business 

operations with safety first. 

 

(Photo) Helicopter approaching the access ship 



 

(Photo) Hanging a stretcher on crane at the offshore installation site 

 

(Photo) Unloading a stretcher onto the access ship 

 


